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Reply of the European Asylum Support Office (EASO) 
to the European Ombudsman's further inquiry letter to 
EASO following its response to the Ombudsman's 
inquiry on the alleged misconduct of EASO staff when 
conducting interviews with asylum seekers in the 
Greek ‘hotspots' 

Correspondence  - 24/05/2019 
Case 1139/2018/MDC  - Opened on 23/07/2018  - Decision on 30/09/2019  - Institution 
concerned European Asylum Support Office ( Maladministration found )  | 

Please download pdf document attached. 


